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Thursday, 22nd May, 2025 

 

RE:  Year 6 Geography Fieldwork 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 6 will be conducting a Geography fieldwork visit to Greenford High Street on 
Tuesday 3rd June, 2025 to gather local opinion about the redevelopment of 
Gurnell Leisure Centre. During the fieldwork, the children will be asking local 
people their opinion using questionnaires they have created themselves. Back in 
school, they will analyse the data and use their knowledge of statistics to 
represent the information. 

We will be leaving school at 10am and travelling by bus to the venue. The 
fieldwork should take no longer than one hour to conduct. 

On the day of the fieldwork, please ensure your child is dressed in the correct 
school uniform and has an appropriate coat or jacket. If your child is not dressed 
in the correct school uniform, they may not be able to attend the visit. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Kanval  

Year 6 Class Teacher 

 

 

 
 
 

 


